Seguin Elks Service to our Community



Members Donation for Troop Uniforms

Brother Al Boos came to a meeting and explained the need for uniforms for 2 boy scouts in his troop. After that meeting our members donated enough to present a check in the amount of \$500 to cover the cost of those uniforms.





School Supply Give Away

The Gratitude Grant we received from Elks National Foundation (ENF) allowed us to buy school supplies and backpacks to help ensure the children had what they needed for back to school. We were able to stuff 20 backpacks and even get much needed supplies for some new teachers.

Getting the Word out in our Community

Exalted Ruler Douglas Bode and Esteemed Loyal Knight Mac Prichard-Warren manning the table at Third Thursday in downtown Seguin to educate the community on what The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks is all about and to promote membership in our Lodge.

Seguin Elks Service to our Community



Trunk or Treat

Thanks to the generosity of our members we were able to give the children a safe place to come and do some trick or treating, play games and eat pizza.



Drug Awareness Program

During our Trunk or Treat we distributed bags with much needed drug awareness information. We are dedicated to keeping the children in our community safe and the parents informed.



Spotlight Our Grant received from Elks National Foundation (ENF) allowed us to put on a community baby shower. Each momto-be received a diaper bag with essentials such as diapers, wipes, clothes, baby grooming kit, toys and books. The South Texas Pregnancy Center spoke about the wonderfuly educational programs they have for new moms and dads.

